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Boil Advisory for Doniphan Co Water District #3
A boil advisory has been issued for Doniphan County Water District #3.
The boil advisory was issued this ( Thursday ) afternoon after a water line break.
The advisory includes the towns of Severance and Denton.
Customers are advised to boil the water they use for drinking and food preparation vigorously for
one minute prior to use.
The boil advisory will remain in effect until further notice.


